

## St Joseph's School

Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500

Email: admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

August 2017

**Dear Parents** 

Due to the forecast conditions and the current state of Waroona Oval (very wet under foot), this week's Faction Athletics Carnival that was to take place on Thursday 17<sup>th</sup> August, <u>has been postponed</u> until the back-up date of Tuesday 22 August. The timetable of events will stay the same as previously scheduled.

I apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Travis Bienkowski

Principal